The Public Tax Hearing was held September 15, 2020 in the ITV Room at the Newburg United School. The following 9 people were in attendance: Darcy Lamoureux, Scott Hunskor, Jason Blada, TJ Streich, Sommer Zimmer, Nathan Boll, Karlene Wyman, Bob Beaudrie and Jason Kersten. Lloyd Sund also joined via phone conference.

The meeting started at 7:00 am and lasted until 7:18 am. Superintendent Kersten presented a power point presentation which included the purpose of the meeting, explanation of what a Mill constitutes, description of levies we use and the current mills levied, and the state aid dollars we lose because our General Fund Levy is less than 60 mills.

The power point presentation can be found on the following website:

http://www.newburg.k12.nd.us

Darcy Lamoureux, Business Manager

Scott Hunskor, Board President

Scott Hunskor